
 

To maintain six-foot distancing, the table and chairs in the cafeteria have been rearranged.  Please only 
sit in the designated seating area.  Please do not move table and chairs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Do not sit here” labels have been placed on the tables.  Please do not sit in this area. 

 


